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Daisy Class

Number of the Week!
Our number of the week this 
week was 'Number 4'. We 

explored the number and thought 
of lots of things that have 4! We 
had a go of writing the number 4 
and finding a group of 4! Check 

out our ever changing 'Number of 
the Week' display next to the 

cloakroom. 

Christmas Party           
The two classes joined together 

fantastically as they celebrated as 
one big bundle of Amazing Daisies 

for their Christmas Party.  It was so 
lovely to see them all sharing food, 

playing games and having so much fun 
together! They were a fantastic 

audience for the Froggle magician 
too with plenty of laughter and 

excitement! We were so proud of 
the Amazing Daisies! 

Christmas Concert!
Wow! We were so incredibly proud 

of Daisy Class for their brave 
singing at their concert! There 

were so many grown ups watching 
and the children rose to the 

occasion, singing, smiling and of 
course jingling their jingle bells! 

Festive photos have been taken by 
our school photographer and these 

will be available for purchase.

Tapestry                  
Take a look on Tapestry to see all of 
the exciting things that your child 

has been doing in Daisy Class. Take a 
look this week to see pictures from 
our festive celebrations. You should 
receive a weekly email notifying you 
of new observations added. Don't 
forget you can add your own on to 

Tapestry too!  If you are having any 
trouble accessing Tapestry please 

speak to Mrs Channing. 

Teddy Tennis
Every Friday during this half 

term we have been lucky 
enough to have Teddy Tennis 
come and play tennis games 

with us. This week was our last 
session and we have had so 

much fun learning tennis skills 
with the fantastic Teddy 

Tennis bears! 

Christmas Preparation
We have enjoyed an action packed 

few weeks of Christmas 
preparation! We have learnt many 
festive songs, made decorations, 
festive pictures and christmas 
crafts. We have even worked 
together to create a magical 

grotto and decorate Christmas 
trees! Daisy Class is a glow of 

sparkles, glitter and tinsel! 

 

 


